
 
 

 

4803     Special Release         05 September, 2024 

 
COUNCIL DECISIONS 

 
RE: SCHEDULE OF LEVIES FOR NEWLY ADMITTED AND RETURNING 
UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS IN THE 2023/2024 ACADEMIC SESSION 

 
This is to inform all students that the Governing Council, at its meeting of Thursday, 29 August 
2024, considered the reviewed schedule of levies for Newly Admitted and Returning 
Undergraduate Students in the 2023/2024 Academic Session and approved as recommended 
by the Senate of the University. 
 
Consequently, students who are yet to pay and complete their registration exercises are advised 
to do so, on or before Wednesday, 04 September 2024, to enable departments download lists 
of registered students, in preparation for the First Semester Examination. 
 
Council, while sympathising with students, however, noted that the review was necessary, in 
view of the current economic realities and the university’s commitment to ensuring quality 
teaching and research. 
 
Council equally directed that students be encouraged to take advantage of the students’ loan 
fund (NELFUND) and sundry scholarships instituted by the University and other well-
meaning philanthropists, to cater for indigent students. 
 
Above is for strict adherence as the portal will not be opened after the deadline. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
G.O. Saliu, fspsp, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 
Registrar and Secretary to Council 


